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SERVING WITH CADENCE INTERNATIONAL

Dear friends and family,
I am writing about an exciting opportunity 
the Lord has given me this summer! 
As I pursue my degree in Ministry 
and Intercultural Studies at Corban 
University, I’ve been flooded with amazing 
opportunities to be challenged, grow, and 
learn more about Jesus. Back in September, 
the Lord placed it on my heart to apply 
for an international internship through 
Cadence International. However, because 
international travel has been restricted 
due to COVID-19, the Lord has opened 
other doors stateside and has given me 
the chance to serve alongside missionary 
families in a hospitality house near Fort 
Bragg in North Carolina. The missionaries 
I will be working with are using the 
ministry of hospitality to share the gospel 
and their lives with military personnel and 
their families. 

WHAT IS CADENCE?
Cadence International is an evangelical 
mission agency dedicated to reaching 
the military communities of the United 
States and of the world with the Good 
News of Jesus Christ. In a Cadence hospitality house, 
military personnel and their families find a welcoming 
smile, a comfortable couch, a home-cooked meal, and 
people who listen, love, and guide them to Christ. I’m 
honored to work with Cadence this summer serving the 
families and students of the military. For more information 
about Cadence and its mission and ministries, you can 
visit Cadence.org.

WHAT MY SUMMER WILL LOOK LIKE
I’ll be heading to North Carolina for eight weeks this May–
July. Once I arrive in North Carolina, I’ll assist the ministry 
at the hospitality house in whatever ways they need. From 
leading Bible studies to discipling individuals in military 
families, I’ll get to experience the ins and outs of ministry. 
The Lord is doing amazing things in hospitality house 

ministries across the world, and I’m thrilled to get to be a 
part of the incredible work at Fort Bragg.

HOW YOU CAN PARTNER WITH ME
The most important way you can partner with me is 
through prayer. This opportunity is only available because of 
The Lord, and it’s all to glorify Him! So, partnering with me 
in prayer is my biggest need.

In addition, I am also raising financial support. The costs 
of ministry and living expenses, as well as a salary to go 
towards school, will be $3,954. I am hoping to be fully 
funded by the first week of May. Would you prayerfully 
consider joining my support team? If you feel called to 
donate, you can give online by going to my Cadence profile 

Here is some of the hospitality house community I will be serving with!
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This is not a legally binding promise to give. Contributions to Cadence International are 
tax-deductible so far as the law allows. While we attempt to honor the specific wishes 
of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the 
donated funds and is authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

DONATE:  PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150  •  800.396.6680  •  Cadence.org

	 I will pray for Molly

	 I will support her ministry with:  
	 $ ___________ per   month   quarter   year 
	 Starting date: ____________________________

	 I have enclosed a special gift: $ _____________ 
	 Name of special project (if applicable) ______________________

	 I would like to receive Molly’s ministry emails

	 Please remove me from her mailing list
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Phone

Email AddressTo give to Molly’s ministry, please donate with a check* 
made payable to Cadence International or give online at 
Cadence.org/Drinkward 
*Please do not write a missionary’s name or information anywhere on the check. 
Instead, include this slip with your donation.
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link in the footer, or by following 
the instructions on the attached 
response slip.

If you would like to receive updates 
about the adventures and the 
magnificent works of God while 
I’m there, I will be sending out 
regular emails with stories and 
photos of what the Lord is doing 
during my time there. Please text 
me at 360.440.5652, and I will add 
you to my email list.

Please feel free to contact me and 
keep up with me as I step into this 
new opportunity to love Jesus and 
love people. Thank you!

Grateully,
Molly Drinkward


